
Pupil Premium Impact: 2017/18 
Meeting the needs of all our families including those in receipt of a ‘pupil premium’.  Each year the school receives additional money called a ‘pupil 
premium’ which is allocated to us on the basis of the number of children who are entitled to ‘free school meals’ (FSM) or may be disadvantaged in 
other ways such as Looked After Children (LAC) and Service children (those with parents in the Armed Forces).  The money enables us to continue 
our work supporting these children and their families in order that they make the best possible progress in school. 

 

Key Stage 1 

 
 
In Key Stage 1 progress with Year 1 phonics has been accelerated over time.  In Year 2 there has been a dip with Pupil Premium pupils achieving 
the screening check although there is a high percentage of SEND within this cohort.   
At the end of Key Stage 1 the Pupil Premium children in our school out performed that of National Pupil Premium children.  This is particularly so 
in Mathematics and Writing.   



Key Stage 2 
 

 
 
In Key Stage 2, Pupil Premium children are on an upward trend over three years.  The combined score from Reading, Writing and Mathematics 
has improved from 7% in 2016 to 42% in 2018.  Scores in Mathematics and Writing have also improved significantly over the past year with the 
other two subjects remaining the same as the previous year. 


